
Fee for wastewater connection
Rolling Meadows Reconstruction Phase 1, Tillsonburg

Oxford County is committed to maintaining safe, efficient drinking water and wastewater systems that 
consistently meet or exceed regulatory requirements.

Between April and November 2021, Oxford County installed watermains and sanitary sewers to serve 
properties along Tanager Drive and Falcon Road in Tillsonburg. 

Questions? Please contact:
Oxford County - Public Works

1-800-755-0394, ext. 3915
publicworks@oxfordcounty.ca

COST OF NEW SANITARY SERVICES
In Oxford County, as in most municipalities, 
property owners are responsible for the costs 
to extend new water and sanitary services 
to their neighbourhood. The estimated cost 
of wastewater installation for residential 
property owners for this project is between 
$10,000 - $15,000.

Oxford County offers homeowners options to 
finance these costs. They include:

 • a lump-sum payment; 
 • debenture payments added to your 

municipal tax bill; 

Homeowners may also seek private financing.

Property owners who want to connect must 
complete the County Application for Connection 
of Water and Sanitary Sewer form, which 
will acknowledge their responsibility for any 
outstanding connection fees and obtain a 
Building Permit from the Town of Tillsonburg.

MORE INFORMATION
Oxford County staff will be available to discuss 
the estimated billing amount and process for 
connecting your home to the new sanitary service 
at an in person meeting scheduled for: 

August 10, 2022  |  6:00-8:00 p.m.
Tillsonburg Council Chambers

As property owner, you are obligated to inform any prospective purchaser of these 
properties, or a property severed from these properties, of these charges.    
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